
 

MEMORANDUM 

 
To:  LLA Membership 

From:  Gary Weber 

Date:  December 19, 2022 

Subject: Annual Report of the LLA Technology Committee - Lycolaw Website  
 
The website continues to offer multiple services to the Lycoming County bar. This 

includes publication of opinions and reporting of news, events, and announcements. 
Since last year’s report, 180 opinions have been reported on the site. Thirty-seven 
articles concerning the activities of the Association and its members were posted. 

In the past year, the site has undergone several subtle, but significant changes. 
Readability was improved by lightening the background and darkening the type. Several 
annoying bugs were eliminated, in the display of certain pages. The attorney directory 
update page was quirky and that has been fixed. 

A member only access page is in the works. Certain material will be limited to 
members, who will be able to access the page with a password. That will probably 
include the Lycoming Reporter, as free access to the Reporter has reduced subscription 
income. 

As always, material for publication involving the activities of our members should 
be sent to me for publication. 


